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THANK YOU! 
  On behalf of myself, Mrs. McGhee and all of 

our staff here at BEE we would like to thank all 

of our BEE students and their families for an  

outstanding 2018-2019 school year.  The 

amount of academic progress shown throughout 

this school year was phenomenal.   We            

instituted  several new educational programs 

such as the Fundations phonics program and 

the Lucy Calkins writing program.  These           

programs will continue to have a large impact on 

your student’s academic growth in the coming 

years.   

 

  A special congratulations to our 4th grade 

students who will be moving on to the middle 

school next year.  Thank you for being leaders in 

our building this past school year and role     

models to our younger students.  I know I speak 

for the whole staff here at BEE when I say good 

luck and if you need anything from us to help 

you in the future do not hesitate to ask.   

 

    Sincerely,  

         Mr. Saunders  
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Important  

 Dates: 
 

 

May 30th  

  Reading Under the Lights @   
  BHS 6pm  

 

 

 

July 8th– July 25th  

  Summer School @ BEE 

 

 

 

August 10th 

  Healthy Students Fair @ BHS  

 

 

 

August 20th 

  Open House at BEE 4:30pm  

  Third Grade Parent Meeting 5pm 
  in the BEE Cafeteria  

 

 

August 21st  

  First Day of School! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER                             

EXPECTATIONS! 
 

 Students in kindergarten through third 

grade should have received summer             

homework packets which included sight 

words, a reading log, a math log, math flash 

cards, and two free books.  It is extremely            

important for you and your student to             

continue to make time for their academics 

over the summer months.  This helps fight 

against summer slide and keeps them            

academically ready for next school year.       

Also, we would request that you continue to 

reinforce our school pledge.  We tell our  

students they should follow this pledge both 

in and out of school.   

B.E.E. PLEDGE 

 

I will do my job and be here all day everyday.   

I will be respectful,  responsible and safe, and ready 

to learn.   

If I see something wrong, I will say something to an 

adult.   


